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Pope Leo XIV 

 

Lord, source of eternal life and truth, give to 

your shepherd a spirit of courage and right 

judgment, a spirit of knowledge and love. By 

governing with fidelity those entrusted to his 

care, may he, as successor to the Apostle Peter 

and Vicar of Christ, build your Church into a 

sacrament of unity, love and peace for all the 

world.  

Amen 

 

SMART Award Winners 

Well done to all the children that were SMART in 

their learning this week and last week.    

 

Park –  Evelyn  Chisnall – Ron 

Blainscough –  Frankie  Ellerbeck – Jacob 

Values Award 

Congratulations to all the children who won the 

Values Award for living the values of kindness, 

respect, joy, forgiveness and trust. 

 

Park –  Antos  Chisnall – Kyro 

Blainscough –  Ava Ellerbeck – Paul 

 

This week’s attendance 

Park Class   98.5%          

Chisnall Class         99.5%   

Blainscough Class    98.2% 

Ellerbeck Class         97.2%   

 

Well done to Chisnall Class. They will be enjoying an 

extra playtime next week. 

 

Important Dates 

Mon 12th May – SATs Week begins for Y6  

Wed 14th May – Sacrament of Reconciliation  

Fri 16th May – Ellerbeck Class at Lancashire Science 

Festival 

Thurs 22nd May – Mad Science Assembly  

Fri 23rd May – Non- uniform (bottler tombola)  

Fri 23rd May – School closes for half-term  

Mon 2nd June – School opens for Summer Term 2 

Tues 3rd June – Year 6 Residential  
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Blainscough Class at The Anderton Centre 

 
Congratulations to all the children in Blainscough 

Class. They showed self-belief, motivation, ambition, 

resilience and teamwork at The Anderton Centre. It 

was wonderful to witness our Year 3 children take on 

the challenges for the first time. The Year 4 children 

were proud of the progress they made from last 

year. It was another important step made on their 

journey to The Lake District in Year 6.  

 

 Online Safety Newsletter  

 

 
 

Along with this newsletter, you will receive our 

monthly Online Safety Newsletter. This month’s 

edition has content on how to protect your child 

from Cyberbullying and how best to use location 

trackers with your family.  

 

Please take time to have a look, and remember to 

encourage your child to chat openly about what they 

are doing online.  

 

Parent Governor 

 
We have three candidates for the two parent 

governor positions on the Governing Body. Ballot 

papers will be distributed on Monday next week. 

Best wishes to Connor Dawson, Hayley Parker and 

Ryan Speakman.  

Sacrament of Reconciliation  

 
Next week marks an 

important step in the faith 

journey of the children 

completing their sacramental 

programme this year. They 

will be making their first 

confession to Fr. Graeme as 

they complete the Sacrament 

of Reconciliation. Please keep 

them in your prayers.  

 

Y6 SATs 

 

 
 
Please keep our Year 6 pupils in your prayers next 

week. They will be completing their SATs between 

Monday and Thursday.  

 

 

Let’s reflect… 

 

As we welcome Pope Leo XIV, let us remember 

the words of his predecessor, the late Pope 

Francis. 

 

 
 

May God bless you all  

from Mr Owens and the St Oswald’s Team.  


